
Maryanne Cameron 
32 Park Street 

Killingworth, NSW 2278 

28 April 2014 

Director, Industry, Key Sites and Social Projects 
Development Assessment Systems & Approvals, Planning & Infrastructure 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney, NSW 2001 

RE; Application MP 10_0006 
Pindimar Abalone Farm 
180 Clarke Street, South Pindimar 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

First o f  all, I have not made any political donations, probably ever. 

I object to the proposed abalone farm based on a few items. The first one is that the intake and exit 
pipes are very close to Soldiers Point (less than 2ks). There has been no community consultation at 
that location and I believe Soldiers Point residents should have the same consideration as those in 
Pindimar and Tea Gardens. The second one is that the species doesn't interest most Australians' 
palate, and I believe our waters should be used for fishing local species. In addition, there is a 
marine park very close by and infantile larvae could easily disappear into the huge pipes sucking up 
water from the port. Third, it appears this site is either in the middle o f  or very close to the bridge 
and road from Soldiers Point to Pindimar to Tea Gardens that is part o f  the future plan for the area. 

13' log in my objection. 

Ank you. 

Maryanne Cameron 
Frequent Visitor to Port Stephens 
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